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May 3, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 743 A:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party supports this bill, which creates violation prohibiting business that
makes retail sales of product containing dextromethorphan, or employee of business, from selling or
delivering product to individual 17 years of age or younger unless individual has valid prescription.

Oregon Progressive Party

Daniel Meek
authorized legal representative
dan@meek.net
503-293-9021

mailto:info@progparty.org
mailto:dan@meek.net

